SupplyMaster Announces Addition to Management Team

To Our Long Time Loyal Customers and Trusted Suppliers:

We are proud to announce that effective April 2025, our
daughter-in-law, Nadia Brewer, will assume the new role of Vice
President of Marketing. Nadia brings extensive knowledge of the
K-12 education market, having formerly served as the Director of
Purchasing at Murrieta Valley Unified School District. Over the
next few years, Susan will “pass the baton”, as Nadia assumes
greater responsibility and ultimately becomes SupplyMaster’s
new President. Her experience and expertise in the K12
Education market and public sector contacts will be invaluable
as we navigate this new chapter.

Nadia Brewer began her career at Lusardi Construction, where she spent 10 years in the
Preconstruction Department. Her extensive experience and deep understanding of the
construction industry led her to roles within school district facilities, starting as Facilities
Coordinator for San Marcos Unified School District, and later as Assistant Director of Planning and
Development for Riverside Unified School District. Throughout her career in the Facilities
Department, Nadia successfully managed approximately $500 million in projects, spanning from
initial planning stages to final construction.

Her project management expertise laid the foundation for her role as Director of
Purchasing at Murrieta Valley Unified School District. In this capacity, Nadia was responsible for
Purchasing, Warehouse, and the Print Shop. Her responsibilities extended to managing Requests
for Proposals (RFPs), insurance and contract management, the district’s fleet of printers,
managed print services and billing.

We are excited to have Nadia join the
SupplyMaster team. She has experienced the
challenges our district customers face, especially
now in the face of shrinking budgets. This transition
will bring fresh perspectives and drive our business
forward. Together, we will continue to build on our
strong foundation and uphold the values that define
us.

With Sincere Appreciation,

The Brewer Family



